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Top DEP Stories 
 
Bradford Era: DEP launches program to cap abandoned wells 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/dep-launches-program-to-cap-abandoned-wells/article_8310642a-
061b-11e8-ad41-cb2aff000d41.html 
 
Scranton Times: New $100 million project in Throop would convert landfill gas 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/new-100-million-project-in-throop-would-convert-landfill-gas-
1.2296839 
 
Beaver County Times: Ambridge Water Authority opposes planned Shell pipeline route 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180131/ambridge-water-authority-opposes-planned-shell-
pipeline-route 
 
Mentions 
 
Allied News: Wolf Administration celebrates Edinboro Lake Watershed Association's Growing Greener 
project  
http://www.alliednews.com/news/wolf-administration-celebrates-edinboro-lake-watershed-
association-s-growing-greener/article_4bfb9079-d479-5bfe-bb1f-bbd19af37cba.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier:  Windham supervisor wants more local involvement in Harrisburg 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-02-
01/Local_News/Commissioners_Address_Recent_Redistricting_Ruling.html  
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise:  Public should consider all aspects of proposed Epiphany project (LTE) 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/opinion/from-the-editor-s-desk-jan-issue-s-
opinions/article_b12b22ce-02f0-11e8-b47b-736888bd2ea7.html 
 
PA HomePage: Residents sound off during power plant public hearing 
http://www.pahomepage.com/news/residents-sound-off-during-power-plant-public-
hearing/947811039  
 
Climate Change 
 
WESA: Great Lakes Islanders Band Together To Get Through The Winter  
http://wesa.fm/post/great-lakes-islanders-band-together-get-through-winter#stream/0  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
The Courier Express: Clearfield County Conservation District's annual tree sale underway  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/clearfield-county-conservation-district-s-annual-tree-
sale-underway/article_13e5e990-7852-56c4-8ecf-0cfcbff498be.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Timber! Ligonier Diamond works starts with tree removal 
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http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13247123-74/timber-ligonier-diamond-works-starts-with-tree-
removal  
 
Everybody Adventures: Sunday hunting fight to take on new form 
https://adventures.everybodyshops.com/sunday-hunting-fight-take-new-form/ 
 
Energy 
 
Morning Call: UGI Energy revises liquefied natural gas project planned for Bethlehem 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/bethlehem/mc-nws-bethlehem-ugi-lvip-project-20180129-
story.html 
 
Pennlive: White House seeks 72 percent cut to clean energy research, continue focus on fossil fuels 
http://www.pennlive.com/nation-
world/2018/01/white_house_seeks_72_percent_c.html#incart_river_home 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Fight against proposed transmission line is winnable 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/opinion/2018/01/31/fight-against-proposed-transmission-
line-winnable/1082132001/ 
 
WITF: Proposal could cut off revenue to midstate boroughs 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/01/proposal-could-cut-off-revenue-to-midstate-boroughs.php 
 
abc27: Columbia Gas replacing pipelines in York 
http://abc27.com/2018/01/31/columbia-gas-replacing-pipelines-in-york/ 
 
Post-Gazette: The White House is seeking a 72 percent cut to clean-energy research 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2018/01/31/The-White-House-is-
seeking-a-72-percent-cut-to-clean-energy-research/stories/201801310249  
 
Mining 
 
Observer-Reporter: Murray seeks permit renewal for Washington County Mine 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/murray-seeks-permit-renewal-for-washington-county-
mine/article_02655e3c-0695-11e8-846f-a345193062bc.html  
 
State Impact: Trump’s speech light on energy specifics. Here’s the lowdown behind mentions of coal, 
exports. 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/01/31/trumps-speech-light-on-energy-specifics-heres-
the-lowdown-behind-mentions-of-coal-exports/  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Delaware County Daily Times: Delco council tables risk assessment study for pipeline 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20180131/delco-council-tables-risk-assessment-study-for-
pipeline 
 
Pennlive: Delaware River Basin Commission should embrace fracking, not ban it  
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http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/01/delaware_river_basin_commissio.html#incart_river_index 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Natural gas impact fee revenue expected to rise this year 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/01/31/natural-gas-impact-fee-revenue-expected-to-
rise-this-year/?_ga=2.41607392.31897058.1517233365-1758981886.1515592228 
 
Tribune-Review: Shale developments boost oil production 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13251002-74/shale-developments-boost-oil-production  
 
Post-Gazette: What pipeline? Maronda Farms homeowners ask 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2018/01/31/Pennsylvania-marcellus-
shale-natural-gas-Impact-fee-revenue-IFO-report/stories/201801310225 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa.'s shale gas impact fee revenue to rise $46 million this year, IFO reports 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2018/01/31/Pennsylvania-marcellus-
shale-natural-gas-Impact-fee-revenue-IFO-report/stories/201801310225  
 
Pittsburgh Business times: EQT to begin construction on long-awaited pipeline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/01/31/eqt-to-begin-construction-on-long-awaited-
pipeline.html  
 
WHYY: Pipelines remain critical infrastructure that deserve support 
https://whyy.org/articles/pipelines-remain-critical-infrastructure-deserve-support/  
 
Vector Management 
 
Abc27: Will a harsh winter kill ticks? 
http://abc27.com/2018/01/31/will-a-harsh-winter-kill-ticks-in-pa/  
 
Waste 
  
Allied News: Friday now sole GC garbage pickup day  
http://www.alliednews.com/news/local_news/friday-now-sole-gc-garbage-pickup-
day/article_314cf2da-386b-5454-b7fd-e79099997f39.html 
 
Water 
 
Standard Speaker: Sewer authority receives $11.4M from state for incinerator 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/sewer-authority-receives-11-4m-from-state-for-incinerator-
1.2296813 
 
Bradford Era: Proposed water treatment facility in Potter Co. in DEP’s hands  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/proposed-water-treatment-facility-in-potter-co-in-dep-
s/article_411f85e0-0248-11e8-bbe1-b7f310ee9529.html 
 
Bradford Era: Seneca Nation calls for denial of proposed wastewater treatment facility in Potter Co.  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/seneca-nation-calls-for-denial-of-proposed-wastewater-treatment-
facility/article_5e139840-0305-11e8-8254-17fdc77b6fbd.html 
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The Courier Express: Waterline, sanitary sewer work completed on Highland Street, Tunnel Avenue 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/waterline-sanitary-sewer-work-completed-on-highland-
street-tunnel-avenue/article_bac0a7d7-a364-5a18-ade8-ef6887442445.html 
 
Penn State News: Data driven dialogue: Scientists bring grups together on water quality concerns 
http://news.psu.edu/story/503237/2018/01/31/impact/data-driven-dialogue-scientists-bring-groups-
together-water-
quality?utm_source=newswire&utm_medium=email&utm_term=503430_HTML&utm_content=01-31-
2018-23-34&utm_campaign=Penn%20State%20Today  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Township awarded $622,175 to aid in stormwater management 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/02/township-awarded-622175/  
 
Lock Haven Express: My 2018 priorities (Column by Rep. Mike Hanna) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/columns/2018/02/my-2018-priorities-2/  
 
Centre Daily Times: Nestle doesn’t care about communities (LTE) 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/article197707359.html  
 
York Daily Record: Loucks Mill key to Codorus Canal 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/history/blogs/yorkspast/2018/01/31/loucks-key/109965420/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Bellwood Dam work delayed 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/02/bellwood-dam-work-delayed/ 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: JBI to expand industrial park 
http://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2018/02/jbi%e2%80%88to-expand-industrial-
park/ 
 
FOX43: Company in Lebanon Co. to receive loan for new wastewater treatment facility 
http://fox43.com/2018/01/31/company-in-lebanon-co-to-receive-loan-for-new-wastewater-treatment-
facility/ 
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA has sent about 5,500 customers water shut-off warnings over unpaid sewage bills 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/01/31/PWSA-billing-shut-off-notices-Theresa-Kail-Smith-
Deborah-Gross-Pittsburgh/stories/201801310195 
 
Tribune-Review: PWSA threatens 2,500 Pittsburgh residents with water shut off notices 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13247423-74/pwsa-threatens-2500-pittsburgh-residents-with-
water-shut-off-notices  
 
Tribune-Review: On anniversary of 'Ghost Bomber' crash into Mon, group still hopes to find its remains 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13247349-74/on-anniversary-of-ghost-bomber-crash-into-mon-
group-still-hopes-to 
 
Tribune-Review: Springdale awarded $5.5 million loan for water improvements 
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http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13247013-74/springdale-awarded-55-million-loan-for-
water-improvements 
 
Tribune-Review: PennVEST wants Lower Burrell residents to know about Homeowner Septic Loan 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13239926-74/pennvest-wants-lower-burrell-residents-to-
know-about-homeowner-septic-loan 
 
Tribune-Review: Appeals court sets one-year limit for flood insurance claim lawsuits 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/13247107-74/appeals-court-sets-one-year-limit-for-flood-
insurance-claim-lawsuits 
 
WPXI: Water main break repairs completed at Ross Twp. intersection 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/water-main-break-repairs-completed-at-ross-twp-
intersection/692317413  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: PennDOT monitoring use of road salt, funding research amid environmental concerns  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/penndot-monitoring-use-of-road-salt-funding-research-amid-
environmental/article_79096366-31fd-51fe-b940-1033cfc34093.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Closed station may come alive 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20180126/NEWS01/701269915 
 
Meadville Tribune: Former Sandy's site could have new ownership this spring  
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/former-sandy-s-site-could-have-new-ownership-this-
spring/article_fc7edc10-02f1-11e8-be47-d729b86fa75c.html 
 
Gant Daily:  State Police looking for equine donations 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/02/01/state-police-looking-for-equine-donations/  
 
WESA: Small Blast At Pitt Science Complex Prompts Evacuation 
http://wesa.fm/post/small-blast-pitt-science-complex-prompts-evacuation#stream/0  
 
KDKA: First Medical Marijuana Dispensary In Pittsburgh Area Set To Open 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/02/01/first-medical-marijuana-dispensary-in-pittsburgh-area-set-
to-open/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Greensburg medical marijuana dispensary delayed, downsized 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13247332-74/greensburg-medical-marijuana-dispensary-
delayed-downsized  
 
Tribune-Review: Snow squalls, flash freeze could make for dicey driving 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13250774-74/snow-squalls-flash-freeze-could-make-for-dicey-driving  
 
Tribune-Review: Power soon to be restored after car crash in Hays 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13250751-74/power-soon-to-be-restored-after-car-crash-in-hays  
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https://gantdaily.com/2018/02/01/state-police-looking-for-equine-donations/
http://wesa.fm/post/small-blast-pitt-science-complex-prompts-evacuation#stream/0
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/02/01/first-medical-marijuana-dispensary-in-pittsburgh-area-set-to-open/
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WPXI: Overturned tractor-trailer blocking all lanes of I-79 south 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/overturned-tractor-trailer-blocking-all-lanes-of-i-79-
south/692568569  
 
The Morning Call: Support 100 percent renewable energy for Pennsylvania 
http://www.mcall.com/opinion/letters/mc-mcnutt-renewable-energy-pennsylvania-20180131-
story.html  
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